
HEA’s	School	of	Front	Line	Missions	
Training	and	equipping	native	missionaries	with	cutting	edge	tools…	Preparing	them		
to	share	Jesus	with	their	own	people,	in	their	own	countries,	in	their	own	languages!!		

“…Let the whole earth be 
filled with His glory!” 

Psalm 72:19 
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Once the decision has been made 
and the pastors are notified, the 
pastors, 20 students and parents 
return to our center for orientation 
day. We bless their socks off with 
a special meal, and they leave the 
students to live with us at the 
center where they attend classes.   

The next couple of days are filled 
with a lot of logistics (getting the 
students settled into their dorms, 
etc). Then, in a special service, 
Greg begins to challenge them to 
never give place in their heart to 
the enemy.  After the message is 
finished the invitation is simple… 
that they need to leave (on the 
auditorium floor) everything that 
could possibly hold them back!!    

It’s always a heartbreaking day for 
the HEA Staff as we divide up 
those who have responded in the 
invitation and spend the next hour 
or two listening as they pour their 
hearts out.  Many have been 
through so much trauma, both 

physically and emotionally as well.  

In the picture below left, Greg is 
sharing with those who responded 
to the invitation. Below, a new 
student David was pouring his 
heart out to Moises (School Director). 

How	are	the	students	chosen?	
The student prospects are chosen by their own pastors. 

The pastor and each student prospect will go through a 
four hour interview with Moises, HEA’s School of 
missions Director, and the teaching staff (picture left).               

Pastor Lino (left) had brought 3 students. His hope was 
that they would all three be chosen to be part of the 20 
students selected to be in our school.  They were in  
interviews for the entire day, and yes, they were all 
three chosen and graduated in May 2020 class!! 

The Fall 2020 class was canceled due to Covid-19 but 
the students of the Fall 2021 class are already selected!

HEA’s World Missions Operations / Training Center
Pressing	into	the	harvest	around	the	world	by	training	special	forces	missionaries.	“Reaching	the	lost	wherever	they	are!”

Please	pray	for	
HEA	Staff	



David wept and cried that day as he 
shared with Moises how he never felt 
like God could use him because he 
had lived in such deep sin in his past.  
It was a heartbreaking story and they 
prayed together so much.   

When it was all over David got up 
and left his past there in the 
auditorium floor!!  He has walked in 
such a glorious freedom in the 
presence of God ever since!! 

David pressed into the school with all 
of his heart throughout the year, and 
he has been such an amazing 
encouragement to us all at HEA 
since he graduated!!  David sent a 
message recently saying that he 
wants to come by and share with the 
HEA Staff some of the amazing 
things that the Lord has been doing 

and how thankful he is that we chose 
him to be in the school. Glory to God! 

Here is a text David sent to Moises… 

Director	Moises,		
I	am	so	very	grateful	for	all	that	you	did	
for	 me	 while	 I	 was	 in	 the	 school.		
Everything	 that	 you	 all	 do	 is	 worth	 the	
cost!!	 	 Just	 look	 at	 my	 life	 now	 after	
being	in	the	school.	 	It	is	not	only	my	life	
but	so	many	people	that	knew	me	in	my	
past	life	and	have	heard	the	story	of	the	
change!	 	They	have	traveled	from	other	
places	to	come	and	see	me	because	they	
have	 heard	 of	 how	 the	 Lord	 has	
transformed	 my	 life	 and	 that	 I	 am	
serving	 the	 Lord	 now.	 They	 come	
because	 they	 just	want	 to	 see	 that	 it	 is	
really	true!			Thank	you,		David	

We love watching all of our graduates 
as they return to serve under their 
own national leaders. It has given us 
all such joy seeing David grow so 
much during his time in the school 
and return to serve his church as 
their own church planting missionary!    

We had put this picture of David’s 
pastor, Dionicio (below left) in the last 
newsletter.  He took his team out on 
the trails to the remote mountain 
community of San Isidro where he 
wanted to plant a new church…   

San Isidro has a history of being 
very resistant to the gospel & they 
persecute preachers who come! 

They were planning an outreach to 
the children (with supplies from HEA)  
as a way to reach out to the families. 

“David’s Story: One of so many from the graduates of HEA's school”  

As they arrived and set up the sound equipment, tarp and chairs (all of which they packed in on the trails), David’s pastor 
asked him to preach the gospel to the young people who had gathered… Thirteen of them surrendered their lives to Jesus!! 
(picture below right).  They continued going back each week and sharing the gospel door to door in one on one evangelism. 

It seemed that the children’s outreaches had helped as some people were beginning to open up to the gospel.		On one of their 
trips back up into the community David was very tired and sat down to rest for a few minutes in front of a small home.  A young 
man came out, and David began sharing the gospel with him. He seemed to be listening very intently, and he began to show 
interest and sent for his wife to come out and listen also!  They seemed to have a hunger to know more. (continued on next page)

Gloria (in red) is also one 
of Pastor Dionicio’s HEA 

School Graduates



Contact and  
Support Address 

____________________________________________________ 

Harvest Evangelistic 
PO Box 700067 

San Antonio TX 78270 
USA Office / 210-490-2888 

For the latest  
videos, news flashes, 
pictures & updates… 

@ 
Harvest Evangelistic 

Association…  
Then just click on the  

page’s “Like” or 
“Follow” buttons. 

Thank you all for all  
that you do that the 

miracle of HEA 
continues!!   

Before long, others had stopped by 
and were listening. The young man 
and his wife both surrendered their 
lives to Jesus as David prayed with 
them to be saved!! Glory to God!  

D a v i d a n d P a s t o r D i o n i c i o   
continued on down the trails, visiting 
homes and sharing the gospel.   

They came to an area where angry 
men came and took them captive 
and they were going to tie them up. 
The men had been watching them 
for weeks as they were trying to to 
evangelize in their community!! 

They were threatening them as they 
were deciding what to do to stop 
them from preaching in San Isidro.  

They said they'd been planning with 
their leader to do something to them 
so they would never come back!  

But, when they talked to the leader to 
see what to do, it turned out, to 
everyones surprise, that he was the 
same man who had surrendered his 
life to Jesus with his wife a little while 
before!! God had changed his heart!! 

In the picture above (right) David is 
giving the man & his wife the first 
Bible they ever had!!  

They have since allow David and 
Pastor Dionicio to have a new 
mission in San Isidro!  Praise God!!   

Thank you for helping us send them!!   

”David’s Story Continued”

We	are	so	very	grateful	for		
all	that	you	all	do	to	help		
us	press	into	the	harvest		
around	the	world	daily!	

God	has	called	some	to	go…		
He	has	called	others,	through	

their	giving,	to	send…	
We	only	ask	for	all	to	pray.	

We	need	so	very	much	to		
have	others	who	can	partner	
with	us	by	donating	monthly.	

Thank	you	all	so	much,			
Greg,	Michele	&	the	HEA	Staff			




